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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue lane change

From: Linda

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 9:01 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue lane change

| am strongly opposed to the the proposal to reduce Aberdeen Avenue between Dundurn Street South and Queen Street
from 4 lanes to 2 lanes.

Reducing lanes will significantly back up traffic. This situation could cause accidents throughout our neighbourhood.
More vehicles idling will cause an increase in greenhouse gasses.

Presently there are enough traffic lights along Aberdeen Avenue to safely accommodate pedestrians.
Please reconsider your proposal!

Linda and Joseph Devellano



